
From: Ashley Shields [mailto:ashleyshields27@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Sunday, October 18, 2020 5:46 PM 
To: Plaza, Thomas 
Subject: A Traffic Stop Gone Right 
  
To Whom It May Concern, 
  
On the night of October 12, I was in a vehicle that was pulled over by Officer Thomas 
Plaza. While I was the passenger in the car, the officer showed the utmost respect and 
professionalism to my driver and myself. The driver and myself were visiting Frisco from 
San Antonio, Texas. The officer ran both of our driver's license. My friend/driver had an 
outstanding ticket back in Texas. The officer allowed for us to switch and allow myself to 
drive without giving my friend a ticket and/ or fine. While that in of itself was generous, 
my overall impressions of this night's event are based on Officer Thomas Plaza and the 
other officers there that night. Officer Thomas Plaza (and the other officers, whose 
names I did not get) were that of caring, respectful and above all, professionalism. In 
this day and age of police brutality and everything on the news, I can say full heartedly 
that Officer Thomas Plaza, and the other officers, showed true professionalism by being 
courteous, respectful, and of high work ethic and excellence. I fully hope that Officer 
Plaza continues to lead by example, not to just junior officers but to anyone that wears a 
badge. I highly commend Officer Thomas Plaza for his behaviors and his attitude during 
my traffic stop.  
  
Sincerely, 
Ashley Shields 
614-578-8466 
ashleyshields29@yahoo.com 
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